
 

        
NMCC Students Move On Campus 

 
Nearly 130 students, some from as far away as Florida, moved onto the Northern Maine 

Community College campus on Sunday, August 25, in preparation for the start of classes 

at the College on Monday.  Most of the College’s students are commuters. 

 

 
NMCC Dean of Students Bill Egeler (far right) helps two students unload their vehicles 

and move into their home for the year in NMCC’s Washington Hall.  He was one of many 

staff and student leaders who greeted resident students and lent a hand with moving in.   
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